June 14th, 1941

Mr. Ross Brown
Park College
Parkville, Missouri

Dear Mr. Brown:

Being out of the office much of the time after your letter arrived with baseball trips, Commencement, the Seventy-Fifth Anniversary, and a host of other multitudinous details, prevented my answering your letter of May 27th, sooner.

The other day I checked up with the Registration
Director and found you were not registered in the Summer
School as yet. I want to tell you that we have a fine
summer session soft ball league in the University and we play
on Monday and Wednesday afternoons. We have a fine recreational
program, and of course, would be glad to have you with us.

We hope it is still not too late for you to enter. Won't you drop by the office when you come to town?

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation-Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: re